
LGBT History Project  

of the LGBT Center of Central PA 
 

Located at Dickinson College  
Archives & Special Collections 

http://archives.dickinson.edu/ 

 
 

Contact: 
LGBT History Project 
Archives & Special Collections 
Waidner-Spahr Library 
Dickinson College 
P.O. Box 1773 
Carlisle, PA  17013 
 
717-245-1399 
 
archives@dickinson.edu 
 
 

 

 

Documents Online 

 

Title:  MCC Harrisburg Newsletter  

Date:  May 1981 

Location:  LGBT-001 Joseph W. Burns Collection 

 

 

 

http://archives.dickinson.edu/
mailto:archives@dickinson.edu


Metropolitan. Community Church 
Harrisburg Parish Extention 

P.O.Box 3897
Harrisburg, PA 17105 

Phone 238-5746

Friends:
ARE WE EVER ROLLING! We're back from Conference and we're super­

charged with Love, Hope, and Excitement over MCC. Please join us in our 
activities and let us share all these positive vibes with you! We've been 
busy- isn’t that terrific?- with starting our weekly Sunday Worship Serv­
ices, Pot Lucks, a flea market, visiting the Lancaster, Phila., and Balti­
more MCC’s, and having a ball!

District Conference was held May 14- 16 in Phila.. With all the work­
shops, loving people, interesting discussions, exchanging of ideas, shar­
ing an^baring, it was very spiritually uplifting, All of us who attended 
highly recommend everyone to plan to attend next year's conference.

The M&M’s arrived May 12^ and sales are going fine. Please see any 
member or call 238-3746 if you are interested in helping out our Church 
by buying some M&M’s. We plan to complete our sales by June 15* Thank 
you very much for those supporting us so far.

The Flea Market on May 23rd at the Friend's Meetinghouse was a tre­
mendous success. Our treasures brought in $92 for our church. The weather 
was beautiful and we had enough volunteers. Another heartfelt thanks 
goes to those who helped with their items, time, and money.

The money we’ve been trying to raise is to help pay for our Minister’s 
visits, tithings to state and national MCC, the newsletter expenses, room 
rental, and worship service expenses. Our goals include getting a full 
time Minister, a permanent home for our Harrisburg MCC, setting up activ­
ities, events, events, and projects that will unite the gay community in 
the greater South Central Pennsylvania area. What service can we be of, 
to you? We want to know! We are waiting with open arms and lots^of love. 
Please call us or write - our phone number and address is on the letter­
head.

Please note that we are having the Bible Study/ Rap Sessions every 
Wednesday evening for the rest of June.

The Princeton, NJ MCC (MCC of Christ The Liberator) is having their 
fourth annual District picnic on Saturday, July 18. It will be at Wash­
ington Crossing State Park, Greengrove area from 11 a.m. to whenever. 
There will be a small fee for parking, $1.50, at the gate. Maps are avail­
able by contacting them through MCC PO BOX 703 PRINCETON NJ 08540 or 
call 609- 443-1706.

We invite anyone to submit poetry to help us out with this newsletter. 
We also invite all of you to come to our meetings, services, and fun times. 
Just have a glance at our schedule, it’s chocked full of wonderful things 
like our sing-a-long- Hobby Night, picnics, bible study/ rap sessions, and 
ice cream party!
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